
To: The Oregon House Senate  
      From: Eddy James Antoniello  
       Regarding: SB 20 
 
Dear Oregon House Senate, I feel this Bill, SB 20 is crucially important to have for disabilitied 
individuals like myself who still struggle financially. It is of my opinion this Bill needs to be 
instated. It would greatly help disabilitied individuals like myself as well as others get the 
medical help they need, which I think is immensely important.  


